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Longwood to Lakeshore Project 
Project Update – October 2024 

 
Hydro One has made refinements to the route alternatives for the Longwood to Lakeshore 
project. Refinements are based on new information gathered through field studies, 
technical analysis, and community and stakeholder consultation conducted since 
February 2024.  Details can be found in the attached notice and on the project website 
which includes an interactive map. Property owners who may be affected by these 
changes are being contacted directly. 

The Class Environment Assessment (Class EA) for the project includes two new single-
circuit 500 kilovolt (kV) transmission lines between the Longwood Transformer Station 
(TS) in the Municipality of Strathroy-Caradoc and the Lakeshore TS in the Municipality of 
Lakeshore. Hydro One will evaluate and compare the updated routes to select the 
preferred option which we expect to announce in early- to mid-2025. 

Community Open Houses 

 
Please join us for another round of community open houses from 3 - 7p.m. on the 
following dates. Location information is included in the attached notice or on the project 
website.  

• November 19 - Comber 
• November 20 - Chatham 
• November 27 - Appin 
• November 28 – Thamesville 

  
 
 
 

If you have questions, you can also contact us directly: 
• Phone: 1.877.345.6799 
• Email: Community.Relations@HydroOne.com 
• Book a virtual meeting using Microsoft Teams 

https://www.hydroone.com/about/corporate-information/major-projects/longwood-to-lakeshore
mailto:Community.Relations@hydroone.com
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/Virtualchat%40hydroone.onmicrosoft.com/bookings/
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